
YOUR ATHLETES NEED YOU 

 

Range Officers are qualified by the ISSF as Judges and Coaches and can therefore 

ensure that the Competitions are run as correctly as possible to ISSF rules. 

It is very important that athletes at the start of their shooting career understand and 

follow the rules as soon as possible and this is why it is so necessary that new Judges 

and Coaches are trained. Not everyone can reach the standard of shooting required 

to represent their country, but this is another way open to any age. 

The BPC is offering Members the opportunity to start on the Range Officer/ Judging 

path, and this will commence with a qualification course over a weekend at Bisley. 

If you are interested in further information please send your details to 

secretary@britishpistolclub.org and we will keep you informed about the Course. 
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